
 

County of Santa Clara’s 

Government Fellowship Program 

Call for Applications 
November 30, 2020 – January 8, 2021 

The County of Santa Clara is inviting students currently attending an institution that 

offers an academic degree or certification after high school to participate in a summer 

fellowship program for up to 10 weeks. Interested students can submit applications 

November 30, 2020 – January 8, 2021. 

Each year, the Government Fellowship Program sponsors students and places them in 

various departments, agencies, and/or offices developing/implementing a Board Priority, 

Initiative, and/or Policy or maintain a High Demand Job Classification across the County. 

As a Government Fellow, you will: 

• Be placed in a County agency or department for the Summer 2021 cohort; 

• Be competitively selected and paid a stipend of up to $8,000; 

• Get the opportunity to network with professionals in your desired career field; and 

• Complete a research-based project and report related to your interests and skill 

sets. 

We invite you to apply! 
Apply at www.sccgov.org/fellows 

For more information, please e-mail fellows@ceo.sccgov.org 

 
2019 Government Fellowship Cohort 

 

 

 

 

County of Santa Clara 
Office of the County Executive 

70 W. Hedding St., East Wing, 11th Floor 

San Jose, CA 95110 

fellows@ceo.sccgov.org 

 

http://www.sccgov.org/fellows
mailto:fellows@ceo.sccgov.org

